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	To NFPs and NRCs for policy instruments and evaluation 
and to all other contacts in Bulgaria, Croatia, Romania, Slovenia
re the activity on the OECD/EEA database 
on economic instruments for environmental policy
	                    28 March 2007



Dear colleague,

As you know the EEA is currently carrying out a project with the aim to update the OECD/EEA database and to establish a network of national experts (see also the email sent to you on February 6, 2007). In implementing this project, the EEA is supported by the two consultants (Marina Markovic and Stefan Speck) who have contacted you during the last weeks. 

As mentioned in earlier emails we are planning to have three regional workshops presenting the data and information retrieved so far together with presenting some general information on the OECD/EEA database and instructions on how to carry out future updates.

The workshop for Bulgaria, Croatia, Romania, Slovenia will take place on June 5, 2007 in Ljubljana at the premises of Environmental Agency of the Republic of Slovenia (address: Vojkova 1b, SI-1000 Ljubljana). The workshop will last from around 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

The preliminary programme of the workshop is:

· 1st session will be an introductory session  to present the state-of-the-art of the OECD/EEA database; 

· 2nd session will be a presentation of the data and information compiled by the consultants with regard to the countries participating at the workshop;

· 3rd session will be a training session focused on the available updating routines, i.e. presenting the actual content and software and how to upload data;  

· The 4th and last part of the workshop will be dedicated to the collection of the participants’ feedback and to the agreed actions to be implemented during the last months of the project.

The workshop will be open to all colleagues who are working in the field of economic instruments. A limited project budget for travel and accommodation is available to cover the costs of two participants from each of the traveling countries (Bulgaria, Croatia and Romania). We rely on your coordination at national level with other colleagues that will attend the workshop as for the definition of whose costs will be covered by us.
More information will be provided at a later stage. Please do not hesitate to contact us – Orsola Mautone at the EEA (Orsola.Mautone@eea.europa.eu), Marina Markovic (marina.markovic@cg.yu) or Stefan Speck (stefan.speck@chello.at) if you have any further questions.  

We are looking forward to meeting you in Ljubljana at the beginning of June,

Orsola Mautone
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